

REMEMBERING Margrit Latter

June 2, 1933 - April 5, 2012



Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from SHARON McANDREW

Relation: Canadian Diabetes Association

I was so sorry to read about Margrit's passing. I am the Phone Chairman for our local CDA and she was a volunteer "phoner" for me, and I did appreciate her willingness to continue with her phone list in spite of her illness. One day last fall I asked her if she would like me to find someone else to do her list and she quickly agreed it would be best. I have to admit I miss our little chats when I called her with the meeting information. She fought a good fight but is finally free of her pain. Please accept my sympathy.

Tribute from Catherine Koh

Relation: square dancing

The executive and members of Abbotsford "Grand Squares" dance club wish to send our condolences for the passing away of Margrit Latter. She had friends like Tanye Heath who have fond memories of her. Margrit's dedication to square dancing is recorded in our heritage albums and writeups.

Sincerely,

Catherine, secretary of A.G.S.

